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[bookmark: _GoBack] Hello,

Thanks for your interest in the Crow Farm CSA.  My name is Ann Wood and I am the CSA manager.  Everyone at the farm is incredibly excited about the CSA and bringing a little bit of our farm to you!  
I have attached the CSA Contract and Contract Details Page.  Read through them carefully- we have packed a lot of information in there!  The first page is the contract itself.  Please complete and return it with your payment.  The mailing address is listed halfway down under the "payment type" section.  Since this is our second year you will either be a “continuing member” or a “new member”, so please check the box that applies in that section.   
The second page is yours to keep.  It details the CSA program.  Each weekly share will include seasonable fruit and vegetables for a family of 4.  We anticipate that the first few weeks of June your share will consist of different lettuce varieties and the year-round staples like beets, carrots, and kale.  By the middle through end of June our delicious strawberries will be in season, and your weekly share will include potted herbs to plant at home as well.  July and August will bring different varieties of peaches, peppers, eggplant, summer squash, zucchini, cucumbers, beans, and corn. In late August and September, you will get to sample our apples, winter squash, cabbage, broccoli, and pears.  We are planning on including different types of herbs to compliment the produce and look for beautiful seasonal flowers too.  
Other things to expect are frequent newsletters from me so you can get to know the farm better and the people who are growing your delicious food.  We’d love to answer questions about the farm, how we grow what we grow, and what we do to deal with pests, uncooperative weather, or human error.  Being a working farm for over 100 years there is so much to share!  We are also an eclectic group that is thrilled to share our favorite ways to prepare farm fare.  Check the newsletter for our best recipes.     
The first day that you pick up your share it will be packed in a Crow Farm bag about the size of a reusable Stop and Shop bag.  You will be given two bags at the start of the season. To keep with being good to the earth, we ask that you use these bags to transport your share.        
My contact information is also listed on this page.  Call, text, or email me with any questions.  I look forward to getting to know you! 
Sincerely,
Ann Wood
508-564-2213
thewoodfam@comcast.net
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